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Question: 

Senator MOORE: And they are not all the same place, which is an issue sometimes where one 

room is one size fits all for all those things. Thank you very much. Is your policy available on 

the website or something of that nature?  

Ms Campbell: It looks like it is on the intranet.  

Senator MOORE: That means I cannot be into it.  

Ms Campbell: But I am sure we can provide it.  

Senator MOORE: It would be lovely if we could get a copy on notice. Thank you. 

 

Answer: 

The department’s policy on breastfeeding is available to staff on the department’s internal 

Intranet.  A copy is provided at Attachment A. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


